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Dear Program Directors: 

FY16 TBE/TPI and Title III Application Webinar 

The FY16 application for TBE/TPI and Title III funding is due on June 30, 2015.  

The Division of English Language Learning prepared a webinar about how to complete the application with 
a focus on the components that are new this year.  

The webinar has been archived and can be found on our Grants Resources page: 
http://www.isbe.net/bilingual/htmls/grant-resources.htm 
 

2015 Bilingual Education Program Delivery Report (PDR) – will be available after the weekend 

2015 Bilingual Education Program Delivery Report (PDR) will be available on IWAS on May 26, 2015. 

All districts that received state TBE/TPI funding in the 2014-15 school year must submit this report on 
IWAS no later than June 30, 2015.  

For technical assistance on how to use IWAS, please contact the Help Desk at (217) 558-3600. For assistance 
in responding to the questions in the PDR, please contact Dr. Seon Eun at the Division of English Language 
Learning at (312) 814-3850.  

Anna Szuber, Ed.D. 
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Chicago, IL 60601 
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